From: ruth mccal | [

Sent: 16 September 2020 14:45
To: Planning
Subject: Work on tree in conservation area

Ruth McCall

148 Belsize Road

London

NW6 4BJ

We have a very large sycamore tree in the front garden of our home (address above). Our home insurance
policy requires us to have the tree trimmed regularly. We have done so with Camden Council’s

permission. We think the tree is due another trim as permitted previously.

However, in my opinion the tree is unsuitable for a domestic garden and I would like to remove it and
replace it with a suitable tree. I would like to have a conversation with a tree officer.

Please advise me about how to proceed.
Best wishes

Ruth McCall



